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Dear Panther Football Alumni,
You are receiving this letter because you are among a select group of individuals who have personally contributed time, talent and energy to further the success of the Huntsville High School Panther Football Program.  As you know, Huntsville High School has a long and rich history – and you are a part of it.  The football program fielded its first team in 1907.  Since that time, there have been thousands of young men who have played football for the Panthers.  The Panther Football Program can boast of many achievements (140-ALL STATE PLAYERS, 21 PLAY OFF APPERANCES, 12 REGIONAL TITLES, and NUMEROUS CITY CHAMPIONSHIPS AND MANY PLAYERS THAT WENT ON TO PLAY IN COLLEGE AND THE NFL).  
In 2017, his first year at Huntsville High, Coach Mark Fleetwood led the Panthers to the first round of the Alabama High School Association State playoffs.  Additionally, nine of Coach Fleetwood’s seniors signed to play college football.  The 2018 Team is spending their summer vacation, training and preparing for another successful season beginning on August 23rd.  It is safe to say Huntsville Panther Football is back!!
All former coaches, football players, and managers are a part of the HHS tradition! Please consider showing your continuing support of Huntsville High School Crimson Panther Football by joining the Football Alumni Association, The H-Club.  H-Club dues ae $25.00 per year and all active members will be listed in the media guide (include your graduating year).  For inclusion in the media guide, please complete this form and return it and your annual dues to the address below no later than July 19th.
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Name	________________________________________________________
Graduating Year	_________________________________________________
Email	________________________________________________________
Address	________________________________________________________
Phone	________________________________________________________
Cell Phone______________________________________________________
ONCE A PANTHER ALWAYS A PANTHER

Please mail completed form and dues to:
Huntsville High Big Red Booster Club
C/O Cheryl  & Scott Bence, Treasurers
723 Owens Drive SE
Huntsville, Alabama 35801
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